
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Southwest Indiana Collaboration  

Mark Your Calendars! 
The Indiana Transportation Team of the Vincennes District met on August 21, 2019 at the 

University of Southern Indiana where we dove deeper into the topic of Communications. We 
discussed what communication should look like on a project in the Vincennes District from 

beginning to end. We identified the barriers that keep us from the ideal communication plan 
and discussed how scalable communications can be. 

We invite you to attend a follow up meeting on December 6, 2019. During this event we will 
share statewide efforts taking place. We will also have multiple workshops to discuss lessons 
learned, best practices, and collaboration milestones from the inception of a project to the 
completion of construction. We believe that our focus on partnering will improve the Q&A 

processes as well as the feedback loop amongst all three organizations. We’ll ask for 
commitment from all as we move forward to improve.   

We hope to see you there! 

 
University of Southern Indiana 

8600 University Blvd 
Evansville, Indiana 47712 

Carter Hall, located in University Center West, 2nd Floor 
 

Registration 9:00 am CT 
Meeting 9:30 am – 12:30 pm CT 

 

 

 


